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THE KNIGHTLY NEWS  

YORKRITEOFMAINE.ORG/CMDRY 

 

 
 
 
 

Riley D. Greenwood 
Grand Commander 

 

Greetings Sir Knights, 

 HAPPY NEW YEAR to each and every one of you.  The 

beginning of the new year is when we reflect back over the 

previous year and realize just how fast time is going.  It is also a 

time when most of us remember the goals we wanted to 

accomplish during the past year.  If you are like me, some of 

those goals go on an updated new list.  I know that happens to 

me every year and the list keeps getting longer.  Year 2020 is the 

start of another decade for us.  We can only hope that be keeping 

up our great work, Knights Templar will be stronger in the years 

ahead.    

 I hope that everyone enjoyed the Holiday season with 

family and friends.  The cold month of December was filled with 

many Christmas festivities.  I was pleased that ten 

Commanderies held Christmas observances.  Thank you to all 

who arranged the programs and thanks to everyone who 

attended.  

 This is the month that we celebrate Martin Luther King’s 

Birthday.  Let us remember what this American stood for.  

Equality is a virtue that all Masons should embrace and certainly 

as Knights Templar we should live this Christian virtue of treating 

our fellow man by that Golden Rule our Savior taught us.  

We have now completed so far this year eight inspections.  The 

inspections have gone well and all Sir Knights should be proud of 

the work that was done.   

Remember what our Fraternity is all about, remember 

your obligation and live it always!  If we did what we obligated to 

do, we would not have any Commanderies that are struggling.   

 The Grand Commandery of Maine will be doing the Order 

of the temple on a number of candidates in Bangor.  Please be 

sure to not to mis this opportunity.    

As Always, check the Grand Commandery Web Site and 

Facebook page for the latest information. 

Per order of Attest 
 

Howard C Weymouth 
 

 
Thomas A Emery 

Upcoming events 
Grand Commandery 
Officers Order of the 
Temple 

Saturday, 25 January in  Bangor 
at 11:00AM 

Inspections 
DeMolay No. 10 Monday, 13 February, 5:00PM 
Palestine No. 14 Saturday, 15 February, 11:00PM 
Pilgrim No. 19 Saturday, 7 March, 11:00PM 
St. Amand No. 20 Saturday, 14 March, 11:00PM 
Claremont No. 9 Monday, 16 March, 5:00PM 

 


